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May 31st, 2013 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  2013 PILS Disposition 
 
Erie Thames Powerlines was directed in its recent Cost of Service Application EB-2012-0121 to file a 
separate PILS disposition application by June 1st, 2013.  Erie Thames staff has been working diligently to 
complete this application, however missing information for some of its predecessor entities has caused 
delays in the process.  Erie Thames has managed to work through its data issues and expects to file its 
application on, or before, June 21st, 2013. 
 
Should you have any questions, or concerns, please contact myself at Erie Thames Powerlines 
Corporation at 519-485-1820 ext. 254, or via email at gpettit@eriethamespower.com. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Original signed 
 
Graig Pettit 
Manager of Finance and Regulatory Affairs 
Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation. 
cc. Chris White President Erie Thames Powerlines 
cc. Scott Stoll, Partner, Aird Berlis LLP 


